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Last week’s highlights… 
 

Our Maple children learnt some new letters; had great fun enthusiastically taking part in a PE lesson and set up their 
own bakery. Many currant buns were bought and sold and a lot of opportunities to work out ‘one more’ and ‘one less’ as 
pennies and buns were exchanged. We all enjoyed their impressive performance during our good work assembly and we 
all know who to go to for financial (or baking) advice! 
 

Our Chestnut children have been super busy making up stories and have become experts in planning stories using a 
technique called ‘Boxing Clever’. They shared their new knowledge with great confidence (and super dance moves) and 
it was great to hear what independent learners they are becoming. They had great fun copying a spider dance in PE and 
went on to create their own versions. 
 

Our Willow children have been learning how to use inverted commas. They have finished their Viking helmets. They 
decorated them; explained how they made them and modelled them in our good work assembly with great pride. They 
also found out about the Islam faith and the Quran. 
 

Our Oak children have been rewriting the story of the sphinx. They also travelled to the Lincolnshire Showground to 
take part in National Construction week and used lux meters in their science lesson. 
 

My thanks go to Theo O K and Charlie, who took on our ‘roving reporter’ role for me this week.  
 

 

Dates for your diary… 
October       November 
10

th
  Harvest Service, St Mary’s Church at 2.30pm  1

st
 Willow and Oak trip 

11
th

  Viking Day (Willow Class)    8
th

  Individual/family photos at 1pm 
16

th
  Our Cairn Ceremony at 2.45pm     Community Collective Worship at 3pm 

(parents of pupils who have not previously placed their stone are welcome to join us) 14
th

  Parents Evenings 3.45-6.30pm 
17

th
  Parent Coffee Morning at 9am    22

nd
  Parents Evenings 4.30-7.30pm 

20
th

   Last day of term 
30

th
 Staff training day 

31
st
  Children back to school 

Attendance Update: 
Week commencing 2

nd
 October - our whole school attendance was 96.40%.  

Our year to date attendance is also currently 96.83%.  
It would be great to back up over 97% again! We love seeing you in school every day! 

 

Congratulations to… 
 

 

Our Mathematicians of the week:         Our Writers of the week: 
 

Eryn (Chestnut),                                           Ebony and Harrison (Chestnut) 
Libby (Willow)                                                         Alana (Willow)                                                                                          
and Harrison (Oak)              and Rowan (Oak)  
        

Our Maple Listener of the week: George      
and last week’s Listener of the week: Lucy 
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